
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
October 16 2021 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Dean stated that Mitchell Fox said the forestry department could possibly take care of the Burma trail if 
we could not do it anymore. 
 
We have gotten a few more active members.  Due to that, motion was made and passed to sign contract 
for both Burma & Edgar to Rock Road trails. 
 
Dean received the check for the last 2 months of work for around $5,900. 
  
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Next meeting will be on Monday November 8th, 7:00 at Fenwood Village hall. 
 
Meetings are normally held the 2nd Monday of the month at 7:00 at Fenwood Village hall unless a 
change is noted in newsletter. 
 
 
Reminder that work times need to be turned in at each meeting or before. 
 
 
If you have not paid your membership dues please do so as soon as possible.  If you have not paid this 
will be your last newsletter. 


